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September 2014

The summer excitement may nearly be over;
however, Good News is not! 

Here are some updates on the current projects to make Grand Pacific
Palisades even better.

Trellis Repair
Trellises throughout the resort are set to be replaced this season.
Inspection of the trellises showed that the age of the wood and the
close proximity to the coast has weakened the structures. This
replacement is necessary for both the aesthetics of the resort and the
safety of our Owners and Guests.

Vacations pair well with wine 
The new wine tasting activity is a hit with Owners and Guests alike!
The event takes place with live entertainment on Thursday nights at
the Adult Pool cabanas. Various wine styles and vintages are
sampled while listening to live music from excellent local artists. 

HVAC Replacements 
As part of a four year process, unit and lobby HVAC replacement is
underway. The majority of the unit and lobby air conditioners are at
the end of their lifespan. In order to avoid failures, HVAC units are
being selected on a basis of urgency for replacement. This will ensure
many years of cool vacations to come!

New Coastal View Units 
It has been exciting to see construction underway on the 13 additional
coastal view units. We are on track to complete the project by the
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middle of October. These new units offer fantastic views of the
coastline, flower fields and Adult Lap pool. 

Penthouse Remodel
The Penthouse renovation will be underway between September 15th
and November 2nd. The remodel is to include new furniture
throughout, updated bedding, artwork, a state-of the-art entertainment
system, larger TV’s and beautiful patio furniture. 

We hope that you will enjoy all our improvements during your next
visit!

Holly Ansley
General Manager
Grand Pacific Palisades Resort & Hotel
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